
Chris Nelson, Chairperson 
Kristie Fiegen, Vice Chairperson 

Gary Hanson, Commissioner 

April 21, 2015 

Michael Napier 
 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

Dear Mr. Napier: 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
500 East Capitol A venue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
www.puc.sd.gov 

Capitol Office 
(605) 773-3201 

Grain Warehouse 
(605) 773-5280 

Consumer Hotline 
1-800-332-1782 

Email 
puc@state.sd.us 

Thank you for your letter regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline. It is posted in the South Dakota 
Public Utilities Commission's formal pipeline siting docket, HP14-002, under Comments 
and Responses. 

The docket may be found online at www.puc.sd.gov by clicking on Commission Actions, Commission 
Dockets, Hydrocarbon Pipeline Dockets, 2014 Hydrocarbon Pipeline Dockets, and then HP14-002. 
Since this is an open docket before the commission, correspondence is posted in the open, public docket 
so that the other commissioners and all parties to the case have access to it. 

Chris Nelson 




